

STARK ELEMENTARY

MAY

SPECIAL CLASSES NEWSLETTER ENJOYTHER

LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER

All grades: Please look for library books & return them or pay the fine if lost or damaged. A *hardcover* replacement of the *same* title is also acceptable. Books are due Friday, May 9th. Our annual inventory takes place the last 2 weeks of school. Thank you for your help getting our books back.

The last week of school is when 4th graders will try out for our school news show for next year. If you want to see an example go to: https://www.youtube.com/c/StarkNewsNetwork



ART

In May, students will be embracing the warmth of summer through vibrant, sun-filled artwork. They will have the opportunity to showcase all the skills and techniques they've learned throughout the year, creating pieces that reflect their growth as young artists. It's a great way to combine the excitement of summer with the growth they've shown this year!



MUSIC

For the last month, students will be reviewing old standards and taking a peek at what next year has to offer. We will revisit old songs and games, work on analyzing our favorite music, discuss music in other art forms such as movies and video games, and prepare for any end of the vear celebrations as well. I know the Kindergarten class has been hard at work with their program and they are excited to share it with their families. I hope you all have an incredible summer and I will see you next year!

PHYSICAL EDUCATION

This month we will be practicing for Field Day, and working on sports conditioning (mostly for 5th grade athletes going to middle school).

